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Weekly News – Friday 25th May 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had an action packed Active Week and have been very impressed 
with the children’s enthusiasm and energy!  We also had a fabulous time at 
Sports Day and hope you did too.   

  

English 

We reviewed our learning on persuasive language and created posters 
persuading people about the importance of eating healthily and doing 
exercise. We started our sentences with phrases like ‘Surely you agree…’ and 
‘Many people agree’. 

  

Math’s 

We got in to the active spirit and used sports and activities to help us with our 
Maths.  We made pictograms and answered questions about the data 
collected about our favourite sports.  We also reviewed our estimating and 
partitioning skills. We had to explain our working out using reasoning. 

  

Active Week 

We have all enjoyed a range of activities this week.  On Monday and Tuesday  
we had a football workshop. Every child tried their very best for the sponsored 
run on Wednesday and on Thursday we enjoyed a skipping workshop. And 
then of course on Friday it was Sports Day which the children put so much 
effot into! Well done! 

 

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 
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Manuela 
Euan 
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Inigo 

Jemima 

Heather 

Leo  

Jin  

 

Notices 
 

Next term our learning will be about ‘Fun on the Farm’. We will be learning about animals 
and their life cycles and using maps to find out about the UK. 

We hope you have a restful half term and look forward to seeing you all after the well-
deserved break. 
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